Miss Lear, Secretary College Office University of Kansas

Dear Miss Lear:

In accordance with our conversation yesterday in regard to a slight change in schedule, will you please change the basketball which is now 9:30 Tuesday and Thursday on the men's schedule to 8:30 on Tuesday and Thursday.

This change will make it impossible for there to be any conflict between this class and the football class which is also at 9:30 on Tuesday and Thursday.

I thank you very much for this favor and trust that it will not inconvenience you too much.

Sincerely yours

Secretary Physical Education